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I am not supporting this project at all. It is dangerous. I live across the street from the fields park.
The homeless situation is complicated but this is NOT a solution at all. If this happens it will be
unsafe and unsanitary. Would you want your kids running around with needles and drugs every
where? Plus the property values will go way down.
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